
A grant from the CPMT facilitates your access to the CPA Montréal’s training programs 

Good news for the workers of the automotive services industry! During fall 2014 and winter 

2015, many courses will be offered to you at a subsidized price through the Parity Committee of 

the automotive services industry in the Montréal region (CPA Montréal). It is indeed with much 

pride that the CPA Montréal announces you that it has recently obtained a major grant from the 

Workforce Skills Development and Recognition Fund of the Commission des partenaires du 

marché du travail (CPMT). 

With this grant, we estimate that over 660 workers will be able to benefit from financial support 

for training. As a matter of fact, there are more than 55 training sessions that are targeted by 

the grant, including the preparatory to the exam courses and the continuous learning courses in 

automobile mechanics, truck mechanics and bodywork. 

The importance of training 

We’d like to remind you that the CPA Montréal’s training programs have two roles. On the one 

hand, they enable the industry’s apprentices to expand their knowledge and in this way 

facilitate their success in the exam that will make them journeymen. On the other hand, they 

aim to keep up-to-date the workers' level of competency. The fact that the industry evolves 

rapidly in an age of new technologies has an impact on the employers’ needs: they change 

constantly. Continuous learning courses are developed to inform you on these technologies and 

to teach you new practices so you can take up the numerous challenges of your trades, making 

you essential for your employer.  

To enroll 

The CPA Montréal works continuously to promote its training programs to government 

agencies. The financial aid it can obtain through those efforts is used especially to give you 

access to a variety of comprehensive courses. Take advantage now of the benefits of these 

grants while they are available!  

Visit Carbure.ca or contact the Qualification and Training Development Department at 514 288-

3003 for more information on available courses and on the eligibility criteria for financial aid.  

 

https://www.carbure.ca/pages/accueil.php?region=2

